
CITY OF LA CROSSE 

ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT 
400 LA CROSSE ST 

LA CROSSE, WI 54601-3396 
PHONE: 608-789-7505 

FAX: 608-789-8184 
  
       
January 25, 2021 
 
Owners of 1600 Ramsey Place, 
 
Late last year, a request was received to consider options for on-street parking in 
this block of Ramsey Place.  The street is currently unsigned on both sides of the 
street.  The issue has been raised on visibility and space with trucks parking on 
both sides of Ramsey Place approaching Gateway Court. 
 
This matter will be discussed with a public hearing at the Board of Public Works 
meeting on Monday, February --, 2021 at 10:00 A.M.  The proposed parking 
change would be to install a No Parking Zone on the North side of Ramsey Place 
from Gateway Court to a distance of 270 feet. 
 
Your input is considered vital, to help establish a feasible and fair arrangement, 
should any change occur.  Please feel free to submit any comments or concerns in 
writing to me or your Alderman.  All comments and options will be considered. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Stephanie J. Sward, 
Civil Engineer IV 
 
Cc: Council Member Scott Neumeister 

 
 
 


